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Dear Editor:

We are regular hikers on Fromme Mountain and have been for  at least eight years.   We have

walked with our dogs for many years.  They have since passed on and now we take our

granddogs.

It is very unclear to us as to why  (Valerie) Ramsey and other hikers have such a problem with

the bikers. 

We come across bikers all the time.  We step off the trail, they greet us, we greet them and

everyone goes their merry way. 

The bikers are always polite and thank us for giving them space.  It might also be noted that the

North Shore Mountain Bike (Association) spends a lot of time and does a lot of good work up

there.  

For two people who can’t get along with two per cent, why do we have to spend more money

having separate trails?   

Debbie Hope and Donna Oseen

North Vancouver
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